
 
 
 
 
 
 
Via E-mail and US Mail 
 
September 11, 2006 
 
 
 
Dennis Moss, Administrative Law Judge  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: WUTC v. Westgate Communications d/b/a WeavTel 
 Docket Nos. UT-060762, UT-060920 and UT-060921 
 
Dear Judge Moss: 
 
It came to my attention after the prehearing hearing conference earlier this afternoon that the 
Commission did not send a notice of hearing to certain persons who filed comments in the 
early stages of these dockets.  The only non-Commission persons receiving that notice were 
Mr. Weaver for the Company, and his attorney at that time, Mr. Finnigan.   
 
I recommend the Commission issue another notice to the commenters and others who may 
be on a Commission interested party list.  I do not know if any such person is actually 
interested in becoming a party.  I have not communicated with any of these people.  
However, it is better to address this now than to get an intervention request months down the 
line, when the case schedule could be adversely impacted. 
 
We appreciate your consideration of this procedural request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
DONALD T. TROTTER        
Assistant Attorney General  
 
DDT:klg 
Enclosure  
cc:  Richard Weaver  


